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This bill requires each public school to screen students for
dyslexia and related disorders at appropriate times in accordance
with rules established by the State Board of Education. The
Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) must
develop guidelines for the appropriate screening of students and
the necessary classroom supports. The requirements and guidelines
must be consistent with the findings and recommendations of the
Legislative Task Force on Dyslexia, which is also created by this
bill.

The school board of each district and governing board of each
charter school must provide reasonable support consistent with the
findings and recommendations of the task force. "Related
disorders" are defined as disorders similar to or related to
dyslexia, such as developmental auditory imperception, dysphasia,
specific developmental dysgraphia, and developmental spelling
disability.

Beginning in the 2018-19 school year, practicing teacher assistance
programs will include two hours of in-service training regarding
dyslexia and related disorders.

This bill establishes the Legislative Task Force on Dyslexia. The
task force consists of 18 specified members including two members
appointed by the Speaker of the House of Representatives and two
members appointed by the President Pro Tem of the Senate. The task
force must meet quarterly and make recommendations to the Governor,
the Joint Committee on Education, and specified state agencies.

The task force will make recommendations for a statewide system for
identification, intervention, and delivery of supports for students
with dyslexia including the development of resource materials,
professional development activities, and proposed legislation. The
task force must hold its first meeting before October 1, 2016 and
submit their report within 12 months of the meeting.

The task force authorized under these provisions will expire on
August 31, 2018.

This bill is similar to HB 1255 (2015).


